
From: Maura Miller [mailto:mauram@lanl.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2006 2:41 PM 
To: sradz@lanl.gov; Folk, Kevin T. 
Subject: TA-21 Steam Plant Water 
 
Susan & Kevin, 
 
On second review of the TA-21 Quantities Report I sent - it wasn't the best report to 
send.  I have compiled all the plant water usages from Oct. '05 through Nov. '06.  This 
usage is all water for the TA-21 plant - regardless of if it make-up etc. and it looks like it 
does equal about the 1.6 million gallons. I am not sure what or where outfall 02A-129 is 
where the 32.6MG is coming from - the TA-21 plant isn't that big nor is it utilized to it's 
full potential any longer. Is the TA-3 Power Plant included in the 32.6???  I think if you 
could explain to me where your numbers are coming from I could possibly help back 
track them to their sources and actually provide the correct data.  The original request I 
got was only for TA-21 and TA-18 - both of which are being phased out. 
 
Maura 
 

Maura D. Miller 
Metering Program Administrator 
KSL / Utilities Division 
505-665-9240 
fax 665-1126 / pager - 104-3501 
 
 



TA-21 Water
Units in Gal.

October 2005 78,900
November 2005 83,000
December 2005 88,300
January 2006 94,800
February 2006 74,300
March 2006 117,400
April 2006 107,400
May 2006 104,700
June 2006 184,300
July 2006 262,400
August 2006 229,700
Sepetember 2006 258,000
October 2006 145,400
November 2006 109,800


